Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Opticianry
The Department of Health, Board of Opticianry, announces a cancellation of a probable cause meeting where a reconsideration will be heard which was published in the Florida Administrative Register on November 2, 2015.

DATE AND TIME: November 9, 2015, 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Phone Number: 1(888)670-3525, conference code: 4552635641

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Probable Cause Panel with Reconsiderations.

The above meeting has been cancelled. For questions, please contact the Board office at (850)245-4474.

